COPY.
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enclosures. 8th June, 1933.

Dear Sirs,
I em in receipt of your letter of the 7th Instant

relative to the sailing vessel "PAMIR", and for your information
I enclose herewith, as requested, the deferred reports on this
vessel, as indicated below.

- You will observe fraom the attached correspondence
that on the 35rd insteant the Owner wrote that it was his
intention to complete the Special Survey on the vessel's
return to Mariehamn, and in the circumstances I shall be
glad if you will return the enclosed documents to this 0fflce
in course of post and let me know at the same time how the

case stands.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

. C BELFAST..
Reports enclosed:- Cpn. 8875, Hfs. 834. W © 2018
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